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21st March 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Reception Class at the Urban Factory 
 
On Tuesday 26th March the Reception Class will visit the Urban Factory, Hebburn, to take part in a 
range of Gymnastics based activities. 
 
The children will have their lunch in school as normal and will walk to the Urban Factory with 
members of St James school staff. The children will return to school in time for normal pick up at 
3:20pm. 
 
Children will need to wear their full St James PE kit. They will need to a have a waterproof coat 
and a water bottle with them on the day. 
 
This is a free event. Permission MUST be given for your child to attend via your ParentPay 
account. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Francesca Heslop 
Head Teacher 
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